NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING SELECTBOARD TOWN OF BARNET, VT

Monday, April 10, 2017 7:00 p.m. Town Clerk's Office, 1743 US Route 5 South, Barnet, VT

The Barnet Selectboard will hold a public hearing at the Town Clerk's Office at 7:00 p.m. on April 10, 2017 to consider the following changes and additions to the enhanced 911 maps:

On map #5 to add "Gunnar Lane" off Kitchel Hill Road at 1067 Kitchel Hill Road.

A regular Selectboard meeting will follow.

For more information, you may contact Shirley Warden at (802) 633-4993 or the Town Clerk at (802) 633-2256.

Attest:	
	Benjamin P. Heisholt, Town Clerk

Posted: March 22, 2017